
 

 

March 23 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Ramadan kareem! As announced already, the holy month of Ramadan is upon us again. I wish all members 
of our DBS Wakra community peace and prosperity during this special time. As outlined yesterday, school 
timings will now run from 08.30 – 13.30 in order to respect and support the Muslim members of the school 
community as well as the greater religious and cultural context of the State of Qatar and the region. 
 
Our expectation is that all DBS Wakra students will continue to attend school each day during the holy 
month of Ramadan. Lessons will continue as normal – albeit with slightly different timings – and teachers 
will ensure that the highest standards of both teaching & learning remain in place. Arrangements will be 
made for students who are either fasting or not fasting, with the latter continuing to bring healthy food 
and drinks for break and lunch times. Students who are not fasting will need to bring their own drinking 
water, as normal. At all times, of course, we will ensure that all members of our community are sensitive to 
the needs of others. 
 
Thank you also to all parents who took the time to complete the survey which was sent out recently. As 
always, senior leaders in our school will now look carefully at the results, as well as the comments made in 
the free text option, so that we can strive for the continuous improvements we seek. Wherever possible, 
we will use suggestions made by our parents to make our educational provision even better. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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